
Fr. Denis Vaiz: 

Web: www.standrewsudbury.com  

Email: standrewsudbury@gmail.com  

Phone: 705-566-1876 

          

February 6th: 

Sunday Offerings                        $ 1,270.00 

Sunday Loose             $     45.00 

Building             $   110.00    

New Years                                       $      35.00 

Initial Offering           $     60.00 

Candles             $     40.20 

Total:                         $ 1,740.20 

St. Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church 

February 13th  - Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Office Hours:  

Tuesdays to Thursdays 
8:00 am -12:00 pm 

Mondays & Fridays 
Closed 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday to Friday at 12:00 pm  

Weekend Mass Times:   
Saturday at 4:30 pm 
Sunday at 10:00 am 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Weekday Masses will be cancelled 15 - 18 as  

Fr. Denis will be away.  

Weekend Masses continue as normal. 



 
 
Saturday, February 19 
Missa Pro Popolo 
Antonio Pasquale by Adriana Pasquale 
 
Sunday, February 20 
Diana Roberti  by Robert Roberti 
Giuseppina Virelli by Maria & Vittorio Petrin 

Mass Intentions  

 
True happiness can only be fulfilled in God: 
   Jesus began his sermon on the mount by addressing the issue of  where true hap-
piness can be found. Jesus' way of  happiness, however, demands a transformation from 
within - a conversion of  heart and mind which can only come about through the gift 
and working of  the Holy Spirit. If  we want to be filled with the joy and happiness of  
heaven, then we must empty ourselves of  all that would shut God out of  our hearts.  
   God reveals to the humble of  heart the true source of  abundant life and happi-
ness. Jesus promises his disciples that the joys of  heaven will more than compensate 
for the troubles and hardships they can expect in this world. Thomas Aquinas said: 
"No person can live without joy. That is why someone deprived of  spiritual joy goes after car-
nal pleasures." Let us know the joy and happiness of  hungering and thirsting for God alone.                                     
               

            Fr. Denis Vaiz 

 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation:  

Please contact the office or visit the parish website to fill out the 

Confirmation Forms if your child is in grade 7 or higher. Sacrament 

of Confirmation will take place May 5th, 2022. 


